Orillia Figure Skating Club

YEAREND
CELEBRATION!

Our year end celebration will take place the
first weekend in May. More details will be
coming soon!

FUNDING
SUPPORT

Both Jumpstart and Kidsport Ontario are
committed to helping all families access physical
activities for their children. Please see our website

under the "Registration” tab in order to find more
information on how to access these resources.
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